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Please do NOT pass this bill that would gut our current Vote-By-Mail system!  I am a 

senior citizen who would find it difficult to stand in a long line in possibly wet, cold, 

and/or windy weather.  Our current system is both safe and convenient. The changes 

that are proposed would also make it difficult for me to prove my citizenship since I 

have had more than one (legal) name change such that my original birth certificate 

does not show my current name. The proposed bill is unnecessary and actually cruel. 

Imagine a parent with one or more small, active children being forced to stand in a 

long line. Imagine a person with physical disabilities being forced to wait in miserable 

weather in order to vote. This proposed bill would actually disenfranchise thousands 

of valid voters!  Vote NO! 


